
 
 

September 5, 2023 

 

2023-2024 VFC Influenza Vaccine Shipments 
to Arrive Week of September 11 
 
Dear VFC Provider, 
 
The California Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program will continue to process influenza vaccine orders only 
for products that are available. Percentages of initial orders are listed below. Orders will be processed on 
Friday, September 8, 2023, for shipments arriving the week of September 11, 2023.  
 
IMPORTANT: If your clinic will be closed in the next few weeks, please notify the VFC Program 
immediately at 1-877-243-8832 to prevent any shipping incidents. Orders cannot be cancelled once they 
have been processed and shipments must not be refused when delivered! 
 
 
Product Age Group Supply 

 Fluarix® Quadrivalent Preservative Free  
 0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, GSK 

6 months-18 years  Orders of 100 doses or less have 
already been shipped in full.  
Orders over 100 doses: An 
additional 25% of initial order will 
be shipped.  

Flucelvax® Quadrivalent Preservative Free 
 0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, Seqirus 

6 months-18 years Orders of 100 doses or less have 
already been shipped in full.  
Orders over 100 doses: An 
additional 25% of initial order will 
be shipped. 

FluLaval® Quadrivalent Preservative Free 
 0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, GSK 

6 months-18 years  Orders of 100 doses or less have 
already been shipped in full.  
Orders over 100 doses: An 
additional 25% of initial order will 
be shipped.  

Fluzone® Quadrivalent Preservative Free 
 0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, Sanofi 

6 months-18 years Orders of 100 doses or less have 
already been shipped in full.  
Orders over 100 doses: An 
additional 20% of initial order will 
be shipped. 
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Subsequent shipments for the remaining balance of shipped orders will be automatically processed as 
soon as additional vaccine doses become available. Please visit www.EZIZ.org and check the Vaccine Order 
Status section on the home page for details and updates on Influenza Vaccine Supply. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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